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In the courtyards of the condo buildings there are 4 outside parking spaces that 
are intended for overflow parking use by those who live in units 102, 202, 103, 
203 whose garages open onto the courtyards. Those who live in units 101, 201, 
104, 204 whose garages open onto the street have their overflow parking in front 
of their garage doors in their driveways. Similarly, the Villas have their overflow 
parking in front of their garage doors in their driveways. By overflow parking, 
we mean parking for one resident second car or one guest car. 

An exception is Building 101, where there are only 2 extra parking spaces in the 
courtyard with the other 2located off of Woodbridge Dr. on the left, just past our 
pillars as you enter Fairway Glen. There are also a number of additional 
overflow parking spaces .. . near the sidewalk to the gazebo, at the mail boxes, 
between Buildings 111 and 115, and just past Villa 126. 

Here are a couple of common sense suggestions for handling your overflow 
parking needs in a manner courteous to your neighbors: 

• If the overfiow parking spaces within a courtyard are full, please do not 
park in the middle of the courtyard, potentially blocking someone from 
exiting their garage. 

• Use the extra spaces mentioned above, that are outside of the courtyards, 
for overflow guest parking. 

• If those extra spaces are full, have your guests park on the street, but not 
straddling the sidewalk and blocking pedestrian traffic. 

• There is p lenty of room around the cul-de-sac for temporary overflow 
parking. 
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